

Security Townhall Meeting | Thursday, 6 March 2025 | Invitation

Dear Residents,

Security is more than just a service - it is the foundation of life at Pearl Valley and Val de Vie Estate, ensuring the peace of mind that makes our community one of the most sought-after in the world. Our internationally recognised security standards set the benchmark for safe, luxury living, and we remain steadfast in our commitment to continuous improvement.

You are invited to an informal townhall meeting with our neighbours from Val de Vie Estate. The meeting will focus on security, and we will discuss exciting developments and key initiatives for the year ahead.

- Riaan Crafford, Chairperson of the Security Committee, will outline the Security Committee's strategic focus for 2025.
- Waal de Waal, COO of Bidvest Protea Coin, our new security service provider, will present an overview of their expertise, innovations, and what residents can expect from their enhanced approach to estate safety.
- The session will conclude with an exclusive live demonstration showcasing the advanced capabilities of the Bidvest Protea Coin team in action.

Event Details:

Date: Thursday, 6 March 2025 **Time:** 17:00 for 17:30 until 19:00

Venue: The Ballroom, Polo Pavilion, Val de Vie Estate

RSVP: Please confirm your attendance by emailing Relene Celliers at info@pyhoa.co.za by

the close of business on Friday, 28 February 2025.

This townhall meeting is your chance to gain first-hand insight into our enhanced security approach. Discover how our new security provider redefines safety with cutting-edge

technology, advanced rapid-response strategies, and a proactive approach to estate protection.

We look forward to welcoming you.

Kind regards

Pearl Valley HOA Board of Trustees

12 February 2025

Pearl Valley Golf & Country Estate, R301, Wemmershoek Road, Paarl, Cape Town, South Africa 7646, South Africa, 0218678000

<u>Unsubscribe</u> <u>Manage preferences</u>